Communication from Public

Name: Nicole D Vick

Date Submitted: 05/13/2020 09:07 PM

Council File No: 20-0147-S19

Comments for Public Posting: As a public health advocate, former health commission chair, and

lifelong resident of South Central LA, I appreciate the measures being taken to protect renters in Los Angeles, many of whom are facing great uncertainty due to the impact of COVID 19. Housing is much more than just shelter from the elements and it's so important to make sure that people aren't worried about being displaced. I also greatly appreciate the consideration for "mom and pop" property owners who desire to do right by their tenants but also need help in doing so. We are not corporate owners in some high rise office building. I live less than 10 minutes away from the properties I own and probably cross paths with the residents all the time in the neighborhood. My family's history in South Central LA goes back to the 1930s. My family was full of business owners and property owners. The legacy is important to maintain and continue but more important are the people who make up the vibrant community of cd 8. My hope is that all of us make it out of this difficult time in one piece. Thank you.